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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class Values Star: Lennon Hohls 
 
Chestnuts Class Values Star: Riley Hogan 
 
Sycamores Class Values Star: Oscar Hague 
 
Maples Class Values Star: Beth McStocker 
 
Willows Class Values Star: Madison Panting 
 
Oaks Class Values Star: Harry Hinton 
 
Reading star: Jamie Hills 
Writing star: Ruby Majonga and Lizzie Denby 
Maths star: Lily Bedwell 
PE star: Alana Galbraith 
Lunchtime star: Harley Harrison 
Best class attendance:  Willows Class – 100% 
 
Role-model of the week:  Gemma Massey 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Today your child should have come 

home with the time for their 

parents’ evening appointment on 

Wednesday 6th December.  We 

look forward to welcoming you for 

this. 

 

We are pleased to have appointed 

a cleaner to work at school over the 

forthcoming months.  Her name is 

Margy Miller and we welcome her 

to our school. 

 

Thanks to your generosity, we 

raised £109.58 for the Poppy 

Appeal – many thanks to all who 

contributed. 

 

As winter sets in, please bear in 

mind that, in the unlikely event of 

school being closed, please check 

your emails, the school website and 

listen to Radio Oxford for updates.  

Thank you. 

 

Earlier this week we had a 

safeguarding audit in school where 

an external advisor spends a half 

day assessing all our measures to 

safeguard our school.  We were 

delighted that all our provision is at 

least good with the majority of 

areas being outstanding.  We take 

the safety of all our stakeholders 

very seriously and it is good to see 

this recognised externally. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stay and Play 

 

   It was great to see so many Acorns 
parents at our first Stay and Play 
session this afternoon, enjoying a 

chance to make a decoration with the 
children, as well as the tea and cake of 

course! 

Christmas cards 

We do hope you are pleased with your  

child’s Christmas card design sent out last 

week – please place any last orders by 9am  

on Monday 27th November at the latest. 

Also, on the subject of cards, if your child 

 would  like to send in Christmas 

 Cards during the festive period,  

our Christmas postbox will be in our  

entrance area from Monday 4th December 

 onwards. No cards before this date please! 

 Please can all cards be clearly labelled with 

 the child’s name and class – thank you. 


